

TOWN OF DANVERS

Zoning Board of Appeals Danvers, MA 01923

Town Hall 978-777-0001

IMPORTANT

You are receiving this notification from the Zoning Board of Appeals to inform you that all of the cases that had been cancelled due to the COVID-19 quarantine have been rescheduled. We will be hearing these cases on MONDAY, JUNE 29, 2020 at 7:00PM at the DANVERS HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM, 60 CABOT ROAD.

- **1** We will attempt to implement approximately 15-20 minutes per case to assist in scheduling your arrival time.
- 2 Included is the agenda for the meeting.
- 3 The cases will be heard in the order they are listed on the agenda, starting with continued cases first.
- 4 We encourage those who choose not to attend the meeting to call, email or write a letter if you would like to voice concern or support regarding a case. Your full name, address and contact information (email address or telephone number) is needed to be documented for the case. All correspondence needs to be received before Noon on Wednesday June 24, 2020.

Email: karchambault@danversma.gov Telephone: 978-777-0001 ext. 3061 Mailing Address: Town of Danvers

Attn: Zoning Board of Appeals

1 Sylvan Street Danvers, MA 01923

REQUIRED SAFETY INFORMATION

- All meeting attendees are required by Massachusetts State Regulation to wear a face mask/covering at all times while in the building. Attendees are required to maintain a social distancing of six feet from each other.
- Attendees are required to provide their own masks and face coverings.
- Seating will be set up to maintain the six feet of social distancing, please do not move or rearrange the seating that is set up for the meeting.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this transition.

Any questions or concerns please call 978-777-0001 ext. 3061